
RESIDENCY EXPECTATIONS 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF POSITIONS 
 
 

 It shall be the policy of Community Unit School District #9 to require all 
individuals employed or promoted after January 31, 1994, working in the capacity 
of supervisor, director, assistant principal, principal, administrative assistant and 
superintendent to reside within the local boundaries of those communities or 
townships covered by the District. 
 
 This policy will insure adequate availability of administrative personnel in 
the event of emergency conditions, forced entry into a school building or other 
conditions which require administrative response within fifteen (15) minutes.  
Residence and leadership provide tangible examples for community stake 
holders that our school officials believe in as well as live in our school district. 
 
 New applicants for administrative positions will be notified in writing of the 
requirement of this policy.  The applicants will acknowledge, in writing, the receipt 
of notice. 
 
 The Board of Education may employ prospective administrators or 
promoted administrators, who reside outside the District, and provide reasonable 
time (six months) for new and current administrative staff to relocate within the 
District boundaries. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
NAME         DATE 
 
I am aware of the current residency policy and understand the requirements. 


